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July 27, 2015 

Dear Dr. Allaire Welk: 

Based on the peer review we have received and careful deliberations among us as co-editors, we 

write to inform you that your manuscript entitled “Will the “Phisher-men” Reel you in? Assessing 

Individual Differences in a Phishing Detection Task” is accepted for publication pending minor revisions.  

We as co-editors agree that this manuscript generates interesting experimental finding of students’ 

ability of assessing the phishing emails and thus will make contributions to the field. However, it is clear 

that quality of the manuscript needs effective improvement to meet the publication standard and to make 

the manuscript readable by our readers in the world.  

Enclosed please find one peer review. To shorten the turnaround time, we are using a simplified 

review form to provide concise reviews and expedite the review process as a good practice exercised 

successfully in many journals. Please consider these concise comments as carefully as you could and 

revise your manuscript accordingly so that our readers will benefit most from reading your work.  

We have placed your manuscript in a fast track so that it can be possibly published in the very 

next issue. Thus, please submit to the journal online submission system of ijcbpl@igi-global.com (not to 

the journal submission website) (1) your revised manuscript in Word and (2) a resubmission cover letter 

in Word detailing your responses to each of comments made by the reviewer as soon as you can, 

preferably before 8/15/2015. Please do let us know via email to ijcbpl@igi-global.com whether it is 

feasible for you. We thank you again for your submission and look forward to the revised version of your 

manuscript. 

Best regards, 

 

Robert Atkinson & Zheng Yan 

Editors-in-Chief, IJCBPL 


